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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Compassion 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Thursday 19th Oct 

10am 

Harvest at Holy Trini-

ty Year 6 parents 

invited. More details 

to follow. 

Please note: our 

Newsletter last week 

accidentally said 

Thurs 20th in error. 

Friday 27th October 

Whole school flu 

nasal spray during 

the school day. Letter 

to follow 

Friday 27th October 

Break up normal time 

normal uniform. 

Monday 6th Nov 

Return to school 

normal time and 

uniform 

Tuesday 14th Nov 

Katie’s Kitchen Work-

shop 3B & 3LB.  

See letter and 

ParentPay 

 

Year 3’s Experience Harvest at 

 Holy Trinity Church! 

We had a great time on Thursday morning 

because we went to Holy Trinity Church and 

learnt about Harvest. We did lots of exciting 

activities like planting a seed for Harvest. 

We can’t wait to go back to church again 

soon.By Harper and Evie - 3LB 

 

 

 

Eatwell Cooking with Parents Project 

On Thursday, we were joined by the team from the        
Eatwell Project, who delivered a fantastic parent and child 
cooking session! Last week, the children met with Niki 
from the project and decided that they would like to make 
chow mein with their parent! Parents joined their child 
yesterday to cook up their delicious dinner then took it 
home to enjoy with the rest of their family. The children 
learned lots of new skills about food preparation and   
cooking which they can hopefully practice now at home. 
The food they had created looked and smelled delicious. 
Maybe we have some future budding chefs in our school? 

Mrs Brindley-Jones  



The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School  

“Living life in all its fullness” challenge 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week’s challenge is to build a den 
We would love to see your photos 

please email them to:  

a3129@telford.gov.uk  

SEND Coffee Morning 

Thank you so much to all the parents who came along to 

our Coffee Morning on Monday. The children loved show-

ing you all their fabulous work so far; I loved to see their pride!  

Sarah Rushton (our mental health practitioner) shared some in-

formation on Mental Health, worries and sleep. BEAM also came 

along to talk about their drop in service. If you couldn’t make it, 

BEAM left some leaflets with us so just get in touch if you would 

like one.  

We look forward to hosting another session in the Spring Term. 

Thank you all for your feedback, we’ll make sure we get some of 

those other groups to come along and present next time.  

Mrs Williams (SENDCo). 

Attendance 

Last week our attendance league was as competitive as ev-

er, with 5B becoming the new leaders in upper school with 

an amazing 100%. Closely followed by 3LB with 98.62%.  

Our whole school attendance figure was 95.52% which is 

above the national average of 93.1%. Half term seems like it 

is ages away, but another two weeks and we will be there.  

We can all have a well earned rest! 

Medical Needs 

Does your child have any medi-

cal needs, or regular medica-

tion? If so please contact Mrs 

Williams (SENDCo) to discuss 

your child's needs and if neces-

sary create a Health Care Plan. 

Mrs Williams can be contacted 

via phone or email:   01952 

387880 

alison.williams3@taw.org.uk  

 

 Football Superstars! These two su-
per stars were fantastic at football 
club this week…excellent listening, 
great passing and super team skills! 

mailto:alison.williams3@taw.org.uk


E Safety Support 


